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Effective Nov. 10, the Guardian Angel Caring Room will be temporarily closed to protect the health and safety of our patients
and staff.

During the closure, patient appointments for headwear and wigs will be offered virtually.

Headwear and wigs will be sent out by mail based on head size and preference.

Laryngectomy covers for patients will be provided by mail.

View more information on our services (https://www.cancercare.mb.ca/Patient-Family/support-services/guardian-angel-carin
g-room).
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